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Assistants | Apprentices Divisiom Report

KPGA Assistants and Apprentices,

I hope everyone is doing well and you are off to a strong start in 2015. Welcome to the 2015 KPGA Dever,
Inc. | E-Z-GO Spring Member Conference. It’s exciting when we all have the chance to get together and
hang out with our other peer professionals for a day or two. Getting the chance to catch up and exchange
laughs, network and share ideas - always gets marked down as a great day in my book.

I hope that you have a good meeting and that you will attend the Teaching and Fitting seminar by Larry
Ward at High Performance Golf Academy at Keene Run Golf Club tomorrow, February 24, from 9:00 a.m.
until noon. This will be a great program and should be very informative and beneficial to you as a
professional. If you’re looking to get some PGA Required MSR credits before the deadline on June 15,
here is an opportunity to pick up 3.

Speaking of MSR’s and education, I would also like to thank Craig Heibert and his Education Committee,
not only for their hard work last year, but also for the great programs they have planned this year. Their
commitment and passion to provide programs that are for the betterment for other KPGA Members is one
that is not always the easiest and requires a lot of coordination. Make sure to be on the lookout for all the
Pro2Pro and educational opportunities they provide us throughout the year.

In our 2015 tournament season, we are excited to be playing our KPGA Assistant Match Play
Championship at Lake Forest Country Club in Louisville. Thank you to Matt Taylor and his professional
staff for hosting us out there. Also, we excited about hosting our 2015 Kentucky PGA Assistants
Championship at Champion Trace on August 24. Thank you to Brad Hicks and his professional staff for
agreeing to host us on their championship golf course. I encourage everyone to mark their calendars and to
play in these events.

This year John Kells will be taking over and serving as the Assistants | Apprentices Division President.
John is a great guy and a great leader. He will definitely represent us well and work hard for everyone. Also
keep in mind today, during our meeting, we will be hosting our election for Vice President to serve with
John. I encourage anyone who would like to get involved to run for this position.

Thank you for your time and support of our Assistants | Apprentices Division. If you have any questions,
comments, feedback or suggestions, please don’t hesitate to let us know so we can continue to make our
Assistants | Apprentices Division the strongest it can be.

Respectfully Submitted,

Kris Kleinsasser, PGA
Assistants | Apprentices Division President



